
 
 

Ryan Avenue, Ashmore Park, Wolverhampton, WV11 2QQ 
Email: oakmeadowprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Phone: (01902) 558517 
Website: www.oakmeadowschool.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mr S Arnold 
Interim Head of School: Mr P Lane 

 
Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

I am very pleased to detail below our programme of extra-curricular activities on offer for children led by our 

new sports coach, Mr. Benton. These activities will begin next week (from Monday 11th September) so if you 

would like your child to partake in any club we request that you log on to ParentPay and secure your child(ren) 

a place.  

Please discuss the activities available for your child and note any costs that are involved are to be made by 

ParentPay.  The number of places are limited and therefore places will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis if numbers exceed the advertised number.  If this is the case, a waiting list will be maintained by Mr. 

Benton.   

Day Activity Time Year Group 

Mon Football 3:15 - 4:15pm Y3/4 Max 20 (Charged at £20.00 for term) Children to be dismissed 
from class 3J 

Day Activity Time Year Group 

Wed Multi Sports 3:15 – 4:15 pm Year 1/2 Max 20 (Charged at £20.00 for the term) Children to be 
dismissed from class 2BT 

Day Activity Time Year Group 

Thurs Football 
 

3:15-4:15 pm Year 5/6 Max 20 (Charged at £20.00 for the term) Children to be 
dismissed from the school field (Year 5/6 leaving door if indoors) 

Day Activity Time Year Group 

Fri Basketball 3:15 – 4:15pm KS2 Max 20 (Charged at £20.00 for the term) Children to be 
dismissed from the Hall. 

 

For all of the above after school clubs, the charge applied covers 13 weeks from September to December.   

 

Please also acknowledge that Mr Benton will be taking on sporting activities/ games every lunchtime with a wide 

variety of different sports available to children who would like to take part. These will have a particular focus 

upon up and coming inter-school competitions in and around the City of Wolverhampton. 

 

Each week, a register of attendance will be taken so it is important for your child to commit to their allocated 

place. School rules apply to all activities and therefore Mr. Benton will speak directly with parents/ carers if a 

child’s attitude or behaviour contravenes our expectations during sessions. If you have any questions regarding 

an activity, please speak to either Mr. Benton directly, your child’s class teacher or a member of staff in the 

office who will be happy to help.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Lane 

Interim Head of School 
 

 


